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New website is here
We have a new website to help our current and new patients 
navigate our services and information. You can reach the site 
by the same URL. We also have evolved our logo. 

On the new site:

•	 Schedule an appointment
•	 Easily find resources and patient forms
•	 New information will appear on the home page
•	 Doctor and hygienist information is available on the 

home page

Meet the team
Even if you are familiar with the VPD team, here’s a little 
more information about them. We are proud of our 
committed staff.  

February is National Children’s 
Dental Month
We are celebrating smiles this month. Here’s a short list of 
information important for your child’s dental health:

•	 Schedule your child’s first appointment by one year of age
•	 For other children, schedule regular dental appointments
•	 Brush teeth twice a day
•	 Floss
•	 Avoid “sticky foods”

Fun work sheets for your kiddos
In order to help reinforce dental health, download some fun 
work sheets for the kids.

Visit Our Website

Meet Our Staff Fun Worksheets

https://www.vancouverpediatricdentistry.com/
https://www.vancouverpediatricdentistry.com/our-team/
https://www.ada.org/en/public-programs/national-childrens-dental-health-month



